
Resurfacing

SILVER LAKE ROAD REPAVING

PROBLEM

Silver Lake Road is a road that serves the 
Fountain community.

It serves as a collector which has 
experienced significant pavement 
deterioration in the form of weathering and 
numerous patches that have been placed 
as temporary pavement repairs.

SOLUTION

This project will consist of improving 
Silver Lake Road by repaving the surface 
from U.S. Highway 231 to Deep Springs 
Road.


